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Would you like a better understanding of your Flexible 
Working Hours Agreement and Employment Award? 
The PSA invites you to attend a Lunch and Learn on your employment conditions  

Over the past year the PSA has been contacted by many members with concerns about inconsistencies 
accessing the Flexible Working Hours Agreement and Award conditions they are employed under.  

The PSA will be delivering a Lunch and Learn training session to give staff a better understanding of 
their hard-won entitlements to Flexible Working Hours and the Award that sets out their working 
conditions.  

If you have questions or would like to better understand the Award and Flex Agreement that applies to 
you as Department of Education employees we encourage you to come along and learn more!  

We will be running a series of these events for different areas of the Department of Education in the 
upcoming months. The first of these is available for PSA members at Eveleigh ITD and Newcastle office. 

When Tuesday 18 May 2021 at 12:30pm 
Where Online via Zoom. Please register attendance by clicking HERE.   

After registration you will receive an email with further details about joining the event.  

Who can attend?  

PSA members employed at the Department of Education ITD Eveleigh and Newcastle office.  

Do you have colleagues who are not members of the PSA? 

Encourage them to join and participate in this Lunch and Learn.  

Remember we are stronger together! Go to www.psa.asn.au/join to become a member of the PSA today! 

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMudOmqpjoqHNFqtsZORnsLb4UlfBs2JvgH
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

